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Term 6 

2021-2022 Work Hard   -   Be Kind 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we reach the end of the 
summer term, I would like to 
thank all members of our 
community for their commitment 
over the last year. In 
this newsletter there are 
examples of some of our work 
and achievements and I hope that 
you enjoy reading them. Our 
students, staff, parents and carers 
have worked so hard and shown 

real resilience faced with the many changing demands 
made on us as a result of the pandemic. Resilience is a 
quality we probably don’t talk about enough. It was seen in 
managing the switch back from home-based learning into 
school, at times changing arrangements because of 
pandemic or global events impacting families and 
communities or during significant events such as the cyber 
security incident that affected all members of the King's 
Oak community. Resilience, being able to manage a 
difficult situation calmly and with forbearance, is a quality 
that will no doubt be tested again next year, but for now be 
proud of how well you have all managed this year.   

We have already said goodbye to our Year 11 and some 
of our Year 6 students. They leave us with our best wishes 
for their future and we look forward to hearing from them 
as they progress in the next stage in their education. This 
week we will say farewell to some members of staff who 
are leaving King’s Oak. We thank them for their 
contribution to enriching the lives of our students and wish 
them well.   

In September we will welcome many new students and 
new staff to our Academy and open our new Middle 
School learning area and canteen. These are important 
milestones for the Academy and will set the tone for what 
we know will be a busy and positive year.  However, for 
now, I hope that you enjoy a restful summer holiday when 
it arrives for you, and we look forward to re-connecting 
with you in September so that we can continue to work 
together to support and enable our children to achieve 
their full potential. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from King's Oak Academy Council  

At our recent and final Academy Council meeting of this 
academic year, we were very pleased to meet together 
face-to-face for the first time in over 18 months. As well 
as reflecting on the challenges we have all faced over 
the last two years and the implications these have had 
for both our staff and students, we were also able to 
focus on what has been an extremely busy and 
productive year. Thanks to the incredible hard work of 
our staff, King's Oak is now working as a fully All-
Through Academy with the Lower, Middle and Upper 
School phases all established, each with a growing 
identity and culture suited to the particular phase but all 
founded on the over-riding ethos of the full academy -
which is to Work Hard and Be Kind and with learning and 
the welfare of everyone in the community at the heart of 
what we all strive to achieve. 

On behalf of the Academy Council, I would like to thank 
all the staff for their commitment over this last year and 
to thank you, the parents, for your support. From our 
discussions with senior staff, it is clear that our students 
achieve their best when everyone works together in 
partnership and so we are always delighted to hear 
about the ways the Academy has developed  strong 
communication channels with all our parents and carers. 

The end of an academic year marks an end but also a 
beginning as students move onto the next stage in their 
learning. However, before September arrives I hope you 
and your families are able to enjoy a safe and happy 
summer.  

With best wishes 

Diane Owen   

Chair of King's Oak Academy Council 

 

 

 

Katherine Ogden, Principal 

A reminder that the last day of Term is Thursday 21 July.   Term 6 starts for students on Tuesday 6 September 2022 

Follow KOA on Social Media 

Instagram:  @kingsoakacademy 

Twitter:      @kingsoakacademy 

      Facebook:   

                https://www.facebook.com/kingsoakacademy/ 



 

 

 

Gardening Club at KOA 

I would just like to say a HUGE thank-you to all the 
students who have helped to revive the garden back to 
producing vegetables, fruit and flowers.  It has been a lot 
of hard work, but we are reaping the benefits. 
  
Our Christmas Fayre was a great success too and we 
raised money to put back into the gardening club. 
Hopefully, we can do the same again this year. 
  
As you may have seen, we now have a lovely pergola 
which was bought with some funding from the Ernest 
Cook Foundation. We also had a large donation of wellies 
and waterproofs from the Julia Bradbury (from BBC 
Country file) Outdoor Guide Foundation, which has 
enabled the group to work outside on rainy days! 
  
The group has achieved Levels 1,2 3 and 4, as part of our 
membership of the RHS School Gardening Award 
Scheme. We have received many seeds, certificates, and 
other goodies for our group.  We will be working on Level 
5 during the new term in September. 
 
Local businesses have been very generous with 
donations of plants and seeds, compost, and pots. Thank 
you to B&Q, Tesco, Sainsburys, and Wickes. Many Staff 
members have also donated to the group; we have had a 
garden bench, some homemade seats, and troughs. 

 
Mrs Josie Miller-Webb 

 

  

 

 

Just some of our 

produce: 

 

Sunflowers 

Green beans 

Courgettes 

Beetroot 

Carrots 

Strawberries 

Loganberries 

Blueberries 

Our amazing pergola—a space to be calm and 

peaceful amongst the wild flowers. 

Wheelbarrow working, weeding and clearing,  

topping up the compost. 

The group decided that the pond needed cleaning.  

Here we are ankle deep with the weeds and a few fish! 

 



Year 10 Cardiff Met Trip 

Year 10s attended a trip to Cardiff Met for a university 
immersion day. Students had the opportunity to 
experience what it would be like to attend a university. 
Students participated in fitness testing and had talks 
regarding sports at university.  

Sports Day 

Tuesday 5 July was the date for the King's Oak Annual 
Sports Day. This was the first sports day for a number of 
years due to the pandemic so all students (and staff!) 
were really excited to participate and compete against 
other tutors.  

Students participated in a carousel of activities in the 
morning sessions including Benchball, Dodgeball, 
Football, Capture The Flag, Sports Quiz, Athletic Events 
and Tug of War.  

A shout out to Mr Wilson and his Year 8 group who 
competed in a Teachers v Students Tug of War 
competition. With the two pulls being scored as a draw 
between teachers and students, it was a fair result.  

Throughout the afternoon, selected students represented 
their tutor groups in the 200m, 100m and Relay races. 
Those not participating, had the option to purchase ice 
cream and cheer on their fellow tutees.  

The results for the day were very close with the closet 
point score in Year 7, separating first and second places 
by only 5 points!  

Well done to all students across Years 7 - 10 for an 
amazing and memorable sports day.  The PE team 
cannot wait for next year!  

Congratulations to the following Tutor Groups that gained 
the most points and won out of their year groups: 7.3; 
8.5; 9.3; 10.2.  

Sport at KOA 

Festival of Sport 

Students from Years 5-8 attended the CLF Festival of 
Sport at UWE. They had the 
opportunity to participate in a range 
of alternative physical activities 
such as; Yoga, Archery Tag, 
Trampolining, Ultimate Frisbee, 
American Football and Multi-sports. 
All students involved had a fantastic 
day, with the best activity voted as 
Archery Tag.  

Girls X-Rugby Tournament 

King's Oak hosted 
the CLF and Bristol 
Schools X-Rugby 
Tournament. With 
over 60 girls 
attending from 
schools across 
Bristol, it was a 
fantastic 
introductory event 
to the sport.  

 

Many of the girls 
attending had never 
played any form of rugby 
before this event, and 
they thoroughly enjoyed 
trying a new sport.  

Great job girls!  

 

Year 8 Rounders Tournament 

King's Oak hosted the Year 8 South Glos. Rounders 
tournament. With our Year 8 team not having played in a 
competitive tournament due to covid last year.  The 
students involved did an amazing job of representing 
KOA. With performances improving throughout the 
tournament, we hit our target of scoring six rounders in a 
game, against a team who had won the whole event.  

 

Bristol Met Mambas Basketball Trip 

Year 7 and 8 girls had the opportunity to take part in a 
Bristol Met Mambas Basketball day. Mrs Salvage took 
around 30 students who participated in a tournament-
style day with a shooting competition at lunch time. Lots 
of the girls involved had never played basketball 
competitively before and ended up finishing in second 
place! Well done!  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Music/Performing Arts at KOA 

It has been a very busy year and final two terms. 
Students and staff have performed and enjoyed the 
positivity of working together to reach a common goal. 

In Music classes: 

Year 7 have been using different instruments to perform 
well known pieces; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 have been developing their composing skills; 

Year 9 have been listening and performing new pieces of 
music from a particular genre; 

Year 10 have been developing their composing and 
performance skills; 

Year 11 have completed their BTEC First award 
qualification. We are very confident that the whole group 
have done well. 

Outside of the classroom we have had our first concert 
for quite a while. In a very hot Hexagon Theatre, 
students from Years 7, 8 and 9 performed to a very 
responsive audience  a number of songs from different 
musicals and this was interspersed with instrumental 
soloists.   A huge well done to all who performed and to 
the very supportive parent/carers and general 
supporters.   

On a very hot afternoon a group of Performing Arts 
students from Years 8,9 and 10 went to see the world-
famous musical 'Les Miserables'.  We were a little 
concerned as our seats were 'in the Gods' and we were 
anticipating a very hot afternoon.  

It was hot but to our delight the air conditioning was 
working well as the whole production was almost three 
hours in length.  

The students behaved excellently and were a credit to 
the Academy and of course their parents/carers - you!! 

 

 

 

Peter B (Year7) And Lola D (Year11) represented KOA at 
the CLF Battle of the Bands where performers from 
across the CLF secondary academies performed to an 
audience and panel of judges. Our performers were the 
only ones to perform their own compositions and 
performed to an incredibly high standard and they were 
very successful as Lola was awarded the overall third 
prize and Peter was given a special commendation. 

  Congratulations to both performers!!     

 

THANK YOU to all students, staff and parents/carers for 
your hard work and support this year.   We look forward to 
our performing arts activities next year when we would 
like to have a Christmas concert(s), a musical (either in 
term 3/4 or later in the summer- TBC) , two talent shows, 
as part of the Year 11 music course and a summer 
showcase. 

We look forward to your continued support, and 
remember, we encourage parents/carers to participate in 
all our performing arts events.   If you would like to 
contribute, on or off stage, please contact 
tim.warren@clf.uk 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:tim.warren@clf.uk


Art at KOA 

CLF Arts Festival 

Here are pictures of the artwork that we exhibited at the 
CLF Arts Festivay at City Academy. 

 

They are mainly Year 11 final pieces but also some 
lovely work by Year 8 students and an acrylic painting of 
sweets by Magda fin Year 10. 
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Art at KOA 

Year 6 recently created some fantastic low relief Greek 
Columns. They used card to build up the main shapes 
and texture, then added the ionic coils using tissue paper 
and PVA glue. When this was all dry, they covered the 
entire image in a layer of papier-mâché to seal everything 
in. Gold paint and collage were applied at the end to 
emphasise the different patterns on the columns. This is 
usually a Year 7 project, so Year 6 did really well to rise to 
this creative challenge! 
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Careers and Enterprise at KOA 

Money raised from Enterprise Week 

Several students from Years 6 and 7 presented a 
cheque for £1208 raised from Enterprise Week at 
King's Oak Academy.   

During this week students from Years 6-10 ran 
different activities during break and lunch, including 
games, competitions, bake sales, stress balls, candy 
floss stall, pizza, penalty shoots and more.   

The purpose of the week was to allow the students to 
be able to build employability skills, raise some 
money for a charity and have some fun.   

The money has been raised for the Jessie May 
Charity, which is a locally based hospice, helping 
terminally ill children and their families.   

Students were able to use and demonstrate lots of 
employability skills such as teamwork, organisation 
skills, creativity, leadership, resilience, and 
determination and much more.  I particularly enjoyed 
seeing lots of students with a positive attitude and 
having a go. 

What next? 

Students can use Career Pilot to investigate lots of 
different career pathways.  The National Careers 
Service is also another useful website, which gives 
information on particular jobs/careers. 

www.careerpilot.org.uk  

www.nationalcareersservice.org.uk 

 

 

Thrive at KOA 
 

Thrive approach to learning can be thought of as areas of 
competence. 
 
The "Being" stage makes " learning to be" ..."learning to 
feel special" and "learning to trust our needs will be met" 
as the foundation on which positive experiences are 
established. 
 
At KOA we practise these skills needed to survive and be 
happy by engaging in opportunities of fun and exploration 
in order to discover our true potential for the future. 
 
These skills, once in place can be addressed at any point 
in our lives. 
 
The relationship between a significant adult is a valuable 
resource and by using thrive techniques this relationship 
is enhanced and will soon bear fruit. 
 
I am so proud of our students and parents who have been 
willing to recycle their emotional developmental needs as 
they arise. 

http://www.careerpilot.org.uk
http://www.nationalcareersservice.org.uk


Summer Reading Bingo Challenge from the LRC 

 
 

If you are in Years 7—11 at KOA, take part in our 

Summer Reading Bingo Challenge. 

 

Choose ANY line of 4 (horizontal, vertical or diagonal) to 

complete the challenge! 

When you have completed the challenge, please bring 

some evidence of the four tasks you have completed, 

i.e. photo, recipe you make, short paragraph about the 

film you watched etc. to Mrs Gilardoni in the LRC after 

the summer holidays. 

Finishers will be invited to ‘Afternoon Tea’ with the 

Principal in September 

 
 
 



 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An opportunity for children in Years R—6 

Have a Feel Fab Summer! Complete all the activities on the poster and write the date you did it under 

each one! In September, come and tell Miss Southcott (Deputy Health Lead) all about the fun you had 

and the activities you did to receive a certificate for taking part!"  



News from Lower School 
 

.News from Reception 

Reception has had a fantastic Term 6. We started with a 
trip to Grimsbury Farm, where the children learnt all 
about how to care for animals and had an amazing day 
feeding the rabbits, chickens, ducks and more! It was 
Reception's first trip and they were so responsible 
walking to the farm and back that we were very proud. 
We also made fruit kebabs and learnt about food from 
other countries with the story Handa's Surprise and 
learnt all about the lifecycle of a butterfly with The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar. All this with visits from 
Commonwealth Games PE coaches and our own 
amazing Sports Day! Well done, Reception. 

 

News from Year 1 

Wow – what a year we have had in Year 1! Term 6 
has been an equally busy term with lots of fantastic 
learning and activities from the children: here is just a 
snapshot. Everyone did amazingly in the phonics 
screening check, with fantastic focus and progress 
demonstrated by all children. We travelled to Mendip 
Outdoor Pursuits to try out tobogganing and frisbee 
golf (yes, some of the adults too!) We composed 
wistful shape poems about summer and put our 
rhyming skills to the test with the Ridiculous Rhyme 
Show duo. It was wonderful to see the children enjoy 
their first full-school sports day and demonstrate 
sportsmanship by cheering on their friends. We have 
had a fantastic year and hope the children have a well
-deserved rest over the holiday ahead of their move 
into Year 2.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News from Year 2 

Year 2 have had an amazing year full of exciting learning. 
We explored a wide range of topics including The 
Victorians, Healthy Bodies, Kenya, Habitats, Space and 
Bees. With it now being post Covid times, we were able to 
learn and explore outside our classroom on the SS Great 
Britain, down Mendip Caves and had guests in to teach 
us how to stay healthy. We also had lots of fun along the 
way with our Colour Run and Golf Frisby. The teachers 
want to say a huge well done to each and every one of 
our pupils who have shown expected behaviour 
throughout the year and used their Gem Powers to work 
hard and be kind. We really wish them all the best in the 
future.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.  

News from Year 3 

 

Year 3 have had a nature filled Term 6. 

We wrote persuasive letters to David Attenborough telling 
him to use his magic wish to stop deforestation, plastic 
pollution and then extinction of animals! 

Then we wrote in the role of the old man in the Tin Forest. 

Finally we created collage art work in the style of Henri 
Rousseau! 

Ari said 'We loved writing to David Attenborough, I hope 
he chooses our wish!' 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



News from Middle School 

News from Year 5 

Year 5 have been working hard this term learning about 
the effect of humans on our environment. This topic 
culminated in a Climate Change Exhibition, where we 
worked in groups to research different topics linked to 
climate change and made models to display the 
exhibition. While the exhibition had to be cancelled due 
to the heatwave (sadly, very ironic!) we were still able to 
enjoy the displays between the Year 5 classes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



News from Year 6 

Year 6 have been working hard on their 
performance of 'Jill and Fred's Hysterical, 
Historical Adventure,' They did such a good job 
learning their lines, singing the songs and 
acting confidently. Below are some photos of 
the cast in their costumes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



News from Year 7 

Year 7 were able to go on a bowling experience to 
celebrate their completion of Year 7. Staff and the public 
all commented on how exceptionally polite, kind and well
-presented our students were in their KOA PE kit. 

Chris Nathan—Head of Year 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News from Year 8 

 

What a fantastic Term 6 for Year 8 with amazing work 
across all subjects from Gothic stories and analysis of 
Frankenstein in English to studying Asia as a global 
mega power in Geography. Whilst students studied 
Holidays and School in French, they designed shop 
fronts in Design and Technology showcasing yet again 
the diverse, broad and engaging curriculum on offer to 
students at KOA.  

Alongside this, students took opportunities outside of 
lessons to work with: the Science Explorer Dome, ask 
questions of solicitors and barristers from top Bristol law 
firms and participate in Sports Day with enthusiasm and 
sporting gusto. Well done.  

Mr Mannin takes over Year 9 as Head of Year and will do 
an amazing job as the year group complete KS3 and 
begin their Upper School journey towards their GCSEs in 
June 2025.  

It's been an amazing privilege to lead the year group this 
year with an amazing team of form tutors who have 
worked hard and been kind whilst instilling this very same 
ethos and belief into their tutees.  

I hope all students and parents have a nice summer and 
a well deserved rest.  

Paul Wilson - HOY 8.  



News from Year 9 

Term 6 has been a term filled with lots of exciting 
opportunities for Year 9 students and they have had the 
chance to take part in lots of different activities to finish 
the year:  

Sports Day 

This term the Year 9 students finally got a chance to 
complete in their first ever KOA sports day.  The events 
had been planned the week before and students had the 
chance to participate in football, capture the flag, bench 
ball, dodgeball, tug of war and a quiz as well as the 
usual running and throwing events.  All students got fully 
involved and worked hard in the different events to earn 
points for their tutor groups.  The results are as follows: 

 

5th 9.4;  4th 9.2;  3rd 9.5;   2nd 9.1;  1st              9.3 

 

Well done to Mr Patel’s tutor group, 9.3, but also to all 
Year 9 students who took part and gave 100% in the 
different activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barrister Outreach Programme 

Year 9 students were one of the year groups that had an 
opportunity to take part in this session.  The students 
were able to hear a talk from five different barristers.   

This was a unique opportunity to immerse themselves in 
the life of a professional barrister and find out more  
about what this role involves.  Part of the talk was to 
make the students aware of the different routes into law 
and students were able to find out more information on 
some high-profile cases.  The barristers were from St 
Johns Chambers based in Bristol, which has been one of 
the top ranked chambers in 2022.    

The students were really engaged and enjoyed the 
experience.  Thank you so much to Mr Nathan for 
organising the experience for the students to take part in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rewards Event 

This term we have been able to also run a rewards event 
for the top 40 students in Year 9. This was based on their 
attendance, behaviour and reward points that they have 
gathered across this term.   

We rewarded students with the opportunity to take part 
on some inflatables, a bucking bronco and surf simulator 
all while enjoying some popcorn.   

Well done to these students for continually making the 
right choices, engaging with your learning and working 
hard. 

 



Ashton Gate Trip 

Mr Heath rewarded some of the students in Year 9 who 

have continually turned up to football club this year by 

taking them on a tour of Ashton Gate.  They have shown 

real dedication to this club and attended training 

sessions throughout the year, regardless of the weather 

or other commitments they had.  Well done to the twelve 

students who were selected to attend this, I am proud of 

your dedication, team spirit and willingness to improve. 

 

Tutor Challenge 

Once again, we have carried on with the tutor challenge 

in Term 6. The final scores for this year are as follows: 

 
 

5th - 9.4 – 301 pts;  

4th - 9.3 – 306 pts;  

3rd - 9.5 – 315 pts;  

2nd - 9.2 – 339 pts;  

1st - 9.1 – 346 pts 

 
 

Congratulations to Miss Sibley’s tutor group who are the 

winners for 2022.  It has been a close-run competition 

this year but 9.1 have just come out on top.  The 

challenges will re-set for the start of Year 10 and we 

shall see if 9.1 are able to carry on their winning ways 

next year. 

 

I hope you all have a fantastic break and come back for 

Term 1 refreshed, re-charged and ready to take part in 

more exciting opportunities.  I shall look forward to 

welcoming you all back into school for the start of your 

Year 10 journey in September.   

Mrs Holtby—Head of Year 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News from Year 10 

Term 6 has been yet another busy one for Year 10 

students at King’s Oak. During this term, there has been 

a huge positive change in attitude from a number of our 

year group who are now more focused due to the 

knowledge of now being the oldest students in the 

school. We get closer to next year’s assessments and 

collectively push on to achieve the best that we can as a 

group. 

 

Work Experience 

A huge positive of Term 6 was the chance for many of 

our students to complete work experience. As one of a 

handful of local schools to offer this, it was a great 

opportunity to develop skills, gain experience and 

understand some of the differences between work and 

school life. We have  had a number of positive reviews of 

our students which also included further opportunities 

such as potential paid work and apprenticeships. Well 

done for all your efforts as we restarted work experience 

for the first time since the pandemic. 

 

Year 10 Mocks 

Students also completed mock exams. Again, for most, 

the process went very well, students gained confidence 

and experience of sitting exams in this way. This will only 

help as we build towards next year. We began most 

exams with a subject teacher talk in the gym before 

moving to our locations. This meant that students could 

refresh their minds on how to answer questions, how to 

prioritise timings and cutting out “silly errors”. Teachers 

will use these exams to revisit areas in which students 

struggled and build on areas of strength. 

 

Rewards Event 

During the last week of term, 40 students were selected 

for the rewards event. This included inflatables as last 

year and also popcorn!  

 

Students were selected based on behaviour points in 

Term 6 and it was great to see students involved who 

had managed to turn around their behaviour to be 

involved having not done so before. 

 

Our focus is now on Year 11. We have a number of 
events and interventions lined up to help our students 
including parental engagement/support evenings. I look 
forward to seeing parents/carers at these.  
 
Have a great summer and we go again in September. 
 

Mr Heath—Head of Year 10 



News from Year 11 

 

Alas, the time has come to say goodbye to our wonderful 
Year 11s. 

They have worked so hard and done themselves proud. 

We had a fantastic last day of celebrations, with lots of 
food, yearbook and shirt signing, and some cute (and 
slightly embarassing) photos from years gone by! 

Prom was on 7 July and was a really enjoyable evening, 
with so many memories made.  

 

"So here's to you, the KOA Class of 2022,  

I wish you all the best, in everything you do." 

 

I look forward to seeing you at results day, and in the 
future - I cannot wait to see what you all achieve, and I 
will miss you all dearly. 

 

Miss Pearch—Head of Year 11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

An opportunity for children in Years R—6 



 

 

  



 

 

   

Children can eat for just £1 at Asda Cafés across England and Wales this 
Summer – with no minimum adult spend 

 

Asda has announced its next move in bids to help feed children this summer, meaning kids 
across England and Wales can eat for just £1 at any time of day in Asda Cafés, seven days a 
week, with no minimum adult spend required. 

To help tackle holiday hunger at a time when the cost-of-living is higher than ever, children 
aged 16 and under can access a hot or cold meal for just £1. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Asda spokesperson said: 

“We know that families can find the summer holidays tough, and our customers are telling 
us that this year more than ever, they’re concerned about holiday hunger. With that in 
mind, we are so pleased to be able to offer children’s meals for just £1, with no minimum 
adult spend, to ensure that those who would normally rely on a school meal aren’t left 
without.” 

The Kids Eat for £1 initiative is available all day, every day from 25th July until 
4th September in England and Wales, as long as the Café is open and dependent on the 
store, a hot meal or cold meal, or both, will be on offer. 

Baby food is also available as part of the initiative, with little ones able to enjoy a free 
pouch of Ella’s Kitchen baby food (70g pouch) in their local Asda Café. 

 

https://corporate.asda.com/newsroom/2022/07/05/children-can-eat-for-just-1-at-asda-cafes-across-england-and-wales-this-summer-with-no-minimum-adult-spend
https://corporate.asda.com/newsroom/2022/07/05/children-can-eat-for-just-1-at-asda-cafes-across-england-and-wales-this-summer-with-no-minimum-adult-spend


 

 

  
  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/activities/10-minute-shake-up/ 
 

 

10 Minute Shake Up games 

Get the kids moving with these fun games inspired by some of their favourite Disney characters. These 
boredom-busting activities will help them reach the 60 active minutes they need every day! 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/activities/10-minute-shake-up/


 

 

  
  



 

 

  
  

 



   
  



 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20% Discount off holiday activities 

and camping with Mendip Outdoor 

Pursuits this summer! 

 

Mendip Outdoor Pursuits have pro-

vided us with the below discount 

codes to offer to families so that you 

can enjoy the outdoors with them 

this summer. 

Use the below codes when booking 

activities and/or camping 

Voucher code: SCH20 

Security code: 8208c5 

Book camping: www.mendipbasecamp.com 

Book activities: www.mendip.co.uk/book 

http://www.mendipbasecamp.com/
http://www.mendip.co.uk/book


   
  



 

 



 

 

  



 
  

  



 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 



   
  



 

 

  

  

 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



   
  



 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
  


